
From: Fugere, Raymond G.
Sent: 8/20/2012 3:34:10 PM
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl)

RedactedCc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Circuit Work

Mr. Jacobson:
Wednesday, at the time mentioned below works for me. 
Sincerely,

Raymond G. Fugere, P.E. 
Program and Project Supervisor

Electric Safety and Reliability Branch 
320 W 4th Street, Suite 500 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 
Phone: (213)-576-7015 
Fax: (213)-576-7013

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJl@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2012 8:57 AM 
To: Fugere, Raymond G.
Cc: Redacted )
Subject: urcun vvorK

Raymond,

Jay and I would like to talk with you about the status and schedule for PG&E’s compliance 
with the inspection and corrective action work pursuant to CPSD’s December 7, 2011 letter. 
Do you have any availability this week? It will take less than 30 minutes. Jay and I could call 
you at the following times:

Wednesday, 8/22: 1:30-2:30 pm

Thursday, 8/23: 8:00-9:00 am; 1:00-2:00 pm
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Would any of these times work for you?

Best regards,

Erik

Erik Jacobson

Senior Director, Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77Beale Street, Rm. 1083

San Francisco, CA 94105

tel: 415-973-4464

cell: 415-310-7617

ebi1tSp.pge.com

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/
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